
BRAMBER  PARISH  COUNCIL 

DRAFT MINUTES OF PLANNING MEETING 

Tuesday 1st August 2017 at 9.00 a.m.  

 

Present:  Councillors J.Goddard (Chair)  R.Potter ,   M.Croker,  D. Goodall, and the clerk.  

1.  Apologies for Absence 

 Apologies were received from Councillors  D.Kitson, T.Bignell and M.Tilley. 

 2.  Declarations of Interest 

None were declared. 

3. Questions from the Public 

None present. 

4. Planning Applications 

The council then considered the following application: 

DC/17/1598   6 Coombe Drove Bramber 

Proposed erection of two rear storey extension and removal of existing front bay window 

Having consulted the plans councillors were in agreement that there should be no objections to  

them. 

5.  Any Other Planning Business 

a)  New BW to connect to BW 2059. Councillor Potter reported that he had received a phone call 

from Patricia Butcher from the British Horse Society that the cost of the new fence would be in the 

region of £1000. The Society had agreed to fund a large proportion of the cost providing the Council 

made a contribution to endorse support. Having agreed in principle at the full council meeting  it was 

proposed by Councillor Croker that the council contribute £200 providing that this is legally agreed. 

This was seconded by Councillor Goddard and agreed. 

b) Neighbourhood Plan. Councillor Potter reported that Wiston had now withdrawn from the SWAB 

plan and that this will now require the plan to be re-designated. It was decided to wait until the next 

council meeting to make a decision for Bramber and it is hoped that Ashurst will have also made a 

decision by this time. 


